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Dear Friends in Christ,

“In every thing give thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus concerning you” (1 Thes. 5:18).  
This instruction is based on trusting God’s wisdom and goodness, knowing that He is in control, 
and He cannot make a mistake.  This verse was easy to preach before the homegoing of my father in 
March, but it’s not as easy to live out after a devastating event occurs.  To prepare me to face difficult 
times, my parents built a godly foundation for my life by the Word of God.  I know my father is 
“present with the Lord.”  I’ve felt God’s presence and strength like never before.  During this time of 
sorrow, our family has pulled together and has remained close.  For these things, I have been thankful 
to the Lord.  “In every thing” we truly can give thanks.

Revelation Volume 3: This highly-anticipated volume is currently at the printer, and it is scheduled 
to arrive at BBS in mid-December.  From December 1st through the 31st, Revelation Volume 3 will be 
on special for $10.00, plus shipping and handling (Add $4 for orders up to $30, 15% for orders over $30.  Wisconsin 

residents add 5.6% for sales tax).  Please place orders after December 1st.  Revelation Volume 4, the final 
volume in the series, is still scheduled for release next year.

Videos: Through the generous gift of a dear brother in Canada, BBS is going to begin producing videos.  
Beginning in December, a videographer will record and edit my messages to create four, 25-minute, 
high-quality videos every month.  We plan to post the completed videos on the BBS website and BBS 
YouTube, and buy air time to broadcast them on television.  Please pray for this new outreach to help 
others “see what is the fellowship of the mystery.”

New Booklets: We have four new booklets in the works.  The first is Dispensationalism, written by my 
father, Paul M. Sadler, and based on articles published in the February and March 2016 editions of 
the Berean Searchlight.  Because of the positive feedback we received about them, we decided to print 
this series in booklet form to share with others.  In addition, I have written three booklets: Two Great 
Commissions, Grieving with Hope, and The Rapture vs. The Second Coming.  All four of these booklets will 
be in print early next year.  Please watch the Berean Searchlight to know when they are available.

More New Items: Pastor John Fredericksen is hard at work writing a daily devotional entitled, Daily 
Transformation, scheduled to be completed by the spring.  Pastor Ricky Kurth for years has answered 
many Bible questions from our correspondence at BBS.  His goal for 2017 is to put his answers to the 
most-asked questions we receive into book form.  Finally, BBS has created an 8GB USB drive that contains 
423 audio messages by Pastors C. R. Stam, J. C. O’Hair, Paul M. Sadler, Ricky Kurth, and myself.  The 
USB drives are $12.00 each, plus shipping and handling, and will be available by this December.

As you can tell, a lot is going on at BBS!  We covet your prayers for these new endeavors, and we are 
sincerely grateful for your gifts and donations that make all the ministries of BBS possible as we serve 
our great God and Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ, in anticipation of our Blessed Hope (Titus 2:13).  

Grace to you, 

Kevin J. Sadler, President


